
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday Service - Marriage Blessing of 8,000+ couples 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
May 13, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you Sunday for service. Pastor Mike will be 

giving the message tomorrow.  

 
Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Guest 

speaker Mitsy Kuramoto shared this message on "Recognizing God's 

Love." Even though God's love is always around us, it is sometimes so 

hard to see and feel. Mitsy shares her own personal journey and shares 

some ways that we can recognize God's love more deeply in our own 

lives. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, 

please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 

 

 

 

Latest message  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

Last weekend was the worldwide Marriage Blessing ceremony. Over 8,000 

couples participated from all over the world, and we would like to share a few 

photos of ceremonies in various countries as well as a few couples that some 

of you may know. Congratulations to all the new couples!  
 

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

 

Andres Pockdong and Grace Mock  
 



 

 

  

 

Carlsun Allen and Jenny Hughes  
 

  

 

Angelika Buczynski and Taka Sugawara  
 



 

 

  

 

Anthony Alves and Yujin Angolio  
 

  

 

On Sunday May 28, Dr. Hentrich will be offering a presentation on "Illuminating 

the 1st Blessing and Mind-Body Unity." It will be right after Sunday service.  
 

 

  



 

 

 

This year's Spring Refresh will be on Saturday, May 20, from 9am until around 

3pm. As usual, we will have work projects, food, and fun! Here are some photos 

from last year. We will also do the clothing swap again this year. We just ask 

that you please sort your clothes and label the bags before bringing 

them.  Please sort the clothes by Baby/Teen/Adult and Male/Female. Please 

also keep any accessories separate. Clothes can be dropped off in the office.  
 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

 

  

 

This year's family camp will be on July 28-31. Please save the date in your 

calendar if you would like to attend.   
 

Register  
 



 

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 

7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP 

Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   




